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London, UK – A two-day “Gaza tribunal” is scheduled to take place in London on 4 and 5
September at Church House in Westminster, with participation from a United Nations expert.
The event is organised by the Peace and Justice Project, led by former Labour leader
Jeremy Corbyn.

The tribunal aims to provide a platform for discussions regarding international perspectives
on the ongoing situation in Gaza. Francesca Albanese, the United Nations Special
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Rapporteur on the occupied Palestinian territories, is among the panellists expected to
contribute. Albanese has been involved in assessing international law issues in the region.

Organisers indicate that the tribunal will include testimony and commentary from legal
professionals, aid workers, journalists, and individuals from Gaza and the West Bank. Topics
scheduled for discussion include the use of UK-related facilities in the region and broader
international considerations of the conflict. Submissions have been invited from both
international and domestic experts, and the event is described as an “open public inquiry.”

The tribunal is independent and not officially affiliated with the UK government. It is
intended as a forum for participants to share information and perspectives rather than a
formal government-led investigation. The findings of the tribunal are expected to contribute
to public discussion on the conflict, though they do not carry legal authority to compel
action from the UK authorities.

Jeremy Corbyn announced the event during the Edinburgh Festival Fringe, highlighting the
participation of international legal experts and emphasising the educational and
informational purpose of the tribunal. The Peace and Justice Project has noted that the
initiative is designed to allow attendees and the public to hear from individuals with direct
knowledge and expertise, providing context and analysis on the regional situation.

Event organisers have stated that public attendance is welcome, and details on registration
and participation are available through the project’s official channels. Safety measures and
logistical planning have been put in place to accommodate attendees during the two-day
event.

While the tribunal focuses on international perspectives and expert commentary, it does not
constitute an official UK parliamentary process or investigation. The participation of a
United Nations expert provides additional insight into international law and human rights
considerations, offering attendees an opportunity to engage with current discussions
surrounding Gaza and related international matters.

The event forms part of the Peace and Justice Project’s broader initiatives to encourage
public engagement and information sharing on international issues. It is expected to attract
interest from a range of audiences, including legal analysts, academic observers, and
members of the public seeking to understand developments in the region.
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